
From: Tisdale, Matthew 
Sent: 8/8/2012 2:09:30 PM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: Diablo Seismic PD 

That is the goal 

From: Hughes, John (Reg Rei) [mailto:J8HS@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 08, 2012 02:00 PM 
To: Tisdale, Matthew 
Subject: RE: Diablo Seismic PD 

Thanks Matt. That makes sense to be mailed soon. It could be mailed on August 13 or 14 
still make the Sept. 13 biz meeting. 

From: Tisdale, Matthew [mailto:matthew.tisdale@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 08, 2012 1:30 PM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 
Subject: Re: Diablo Seismic PD 

Hi John. The PD will mail very soon, within a week I think. 

I Also look forward to the 8.20 into to your noi. Thx 

On Aug 8, 2012, at 12:30 PM, "Hughes, John (Reg Rel)" <J8HS@,pge.com> wrote: 

Matt-

I realize that this is Sepideh's case but also know that she is out of the office. 
Perhaps you may know the status of the proceeding. It is application 10-01-014. 
Your Commissioner issued a scoping memo back on March 6 that had a 
timetable showing a Commission decision on August 31. Since there were 
hearings and given today's date, the soonest agenda that it could be acted upon 
is September 13. Bob Barnett is the Judge (I understand that ALJs are now 
referred to only as Judges). Could you find out the status and get back to me? 
That would be greatly appreciated. 

mailto:J8HS@pge.com
mailto:matthew.tisdale@cpuc.ca.gov


Also as a reminder, our 2014 GRC project manager, Shelly Sharp, and I are 
meeting with Sepideh and (I assume) you on August 20 to present the contents 
of our NOI that we tendered back on July 2. Looking forward to seeing you 
then. 
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